
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL BIBLE CLUB 

Dear Parents, 

Your child is invited to an after school Bible club program which will be held every Tuesday evening from 
6:15-7:45 in the Ben Franklin Elementary cafeteria. 

The after school Bible club program welcomes all K-4th graders. There is no cost for this club. Please fill out this 
registration form completely and return it with your child on our first day of club which begins on Tuesday. 

September 26th • Feel free to contact me with any questions you may have. 
Karen Stehlin@ 835-8169. 

Keep upper portion 
--------------··--·-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Return lower portion 
Please print all information 

First Name: __________ _ Last Name: __________ _ 

Address: _________________________________ _ 

Age: ___ _ Birthdate: ________ Grade: ____ Allergies: ________ _ 

Phone: Home: __________ cell __________ work. ________ _ 

Emergency contact: (please include relationship, name address, and phone number: 

Please specify if you will __ (X) or will not ___ (.X) be picking up your child from Bible club, or if they are to 

walk home __ (X). 
Alternate pickup ___ (X); please provide name, address, and phone number: 

**All persons other than the parent signature on this form, will be asked to provide identification when picking up 

your child 

I give my son/daughter permission to attend the after school Bible club program on Tuesdays from 6:15-7:45 pm. 

I also give permission for my child to be included in photos taken strictly for Bible club. 

Print name:--------------------------------

Parent Signature: _____________________________ _ 

Kenmore-Tonawanda UFSD neither endorses nor sponsors the organization or activity represented in this material. 

The distribution of this material is provided as a community service. 




